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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter H this week with 

our Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) 

Program using Play-Doh, magnet writers, 

chalk boards, paint dobbers, and iPads. We 

finished up our apple theme with the 

exploding apple volcanoes experiment and  

wrote in our journals about the experience.  

We cut open apples to see the star and then 

used the apples to stamp AB patterns. We 

checked out the seeds inside the apples and 

then painted seeds by number. We also 

rotated through several alphabet and math 

centers and practiced the rectangle. The 

littles enjoyed talking about pets this week 

and playing with our new pet care center.  In 

Religion we learned how Jesus is our friend 

and loves us all.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.     9 – Pre-K Pumpkin Patch Field Trip                 

Oct.    17 – Prayer Partner Mass                  

Oct.    19 – Octoberfest 7-11 pm.                 

Oct.    22 – Parent/Teacher Conferences    

Oct.    30 – Picture Retakes                        

Oct.    31 – Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat  

 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Oct. 8th.              

 

Next week we will be talking about Fire 

Prevention and learning about pumpkins. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Josie                                          

Tuesday – Huck                                                

Wednesday – Mrs. Steckler                                     

Thursday – Kasen                                      

Friday – Oliver 

 

 
 Notes: 

Our field trip to Shreve’s Pumpkin Patch is Wednesday, October 9th from 8:30 am-12:30 pm. The 

weather looks to be sunny and warm. Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers who will be joining 

us. Please make sure you are up to date with the Child Protection Certification. 

Our annual parent/teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd. Information is 

attached to this letter.  

 Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Thursday, October 31st. We will also be 

participating in the Trunk or Treat in the back parking lot after naptime on the 31st. 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

October 4, 2024 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net

